
~ SWCAA 
~ \ Southwest Clean Air Agency 

July 9, 2020 

Chris Chan, Sr HSE Manager 
NuStar Energy, LP 
9280 W. Stockton Blvd, Suite 220 
Elk Grove, CA 95758 

11815 NE 99th Street, Suite 1294 
Vancouver, WA 98682 

(360} 574-3058 
www.swcleanair.org 

RE: Final Determination for Second Extension of Construction Deadline in Air Discharge 
Permit 17-3223 

Dear Ms. Chan: 

On June 2, 2020, the Southwest Clean Air Agency (SWCAA) issued a preliminary determination 
to extend the deadline to commence construction contained in Air Discharge Permit 17-3223 for 
a second time. A 30-day public comment period was provided for the proposed extension. 
Notice to the public of SWCAA's preliminary determination was published in The Columbian 
and the public notice section of the agency's website. The public comment period ended on July 
2, 2020. No comment was received during the public comment period. 

SWCAA has now made a final determination to extend the deadline to commence construction 
in Air Discharge Permit 17-3223 for another period of 18 months. The deadline to commence 
construction in Air Discharge Permit 17-3223 is hereby extended to January 12, 2022. 

If you need further assistance or have any questions regarding these matters, please contact me or 
Wess Safford at (360) 574-3058 extension 126. 

S~ erely, )~ 

~ r r 
Uri Papish 
Executive Director 
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Our Mission is to Preserve and Enhance Air Quality in Southwest Washington 
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